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March 29, 2023 

 

Dear Frazier Parent/ Guardian: 

In reflecting on the tragedy that took place in Tennessee this week, and the swatting calls that 

occurred across our region today, I wanted to write to ask for your assistance. In order for our 

schools to be as safe as possible, it important to have an open line of communication between the 

district and the home. We cannot investigate an incident or threat that takes place outside of the 

school day if we are unaware that it occurred. School safety is a community effort.   

I encourage all parents, teachers, and students to be observant of your surroundings. Anything 

that you feel jeopardizes the safety of our students or district, needs to be reported to a school 

official, or law enforcement so that they can determine if the threat is credible.  

Also, please be reminded that school employees are not permitted to divulge student information 

to anyone other than the parent/ guardian of that student, this includes student discipline. Rest 

assured, if there is a student infraction, it will be vetted and handled according to district policy.  

As the Superintendent of Schools, and more importantly a father with two sons of my own, I 

know the importance of a safe and secure learning environment and I assure you that every 

member of the Frazier School Community works to ensure the same.  I have attached a 

document that can assist in speaking to your child about school violence: Talking to Children 

about Violence . Through communication and teamwork, we can build upon the safety and 

security measures that are currently in place.  

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

William R. Henderson III 
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https://www.nasponline.org/resources-and-publications/resources-and-podcasts/school-safety-and-crisis/school-violence-resources/talking-to-children-about-violence-tips-for-parents-and-teachers
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